February 18, 2014

Mr. Bob Bennett
Athletic Director
Sheridan High School

Dear Bob,
It is with a great deal of thought and prayer that I have decided to
resign my position as head varsity girl’s basketball coach. I have enjoyed my

time working with the girl’s teams but I think it is just time to step back. This
decision should give you plenty of time to find my replacement.
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